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ADOPT A GRANDPARENT HOLIDAY PROGRAM 2023 

MAKING CHRISTMAS MAGIC HAPPEN FOR LOCAL LOW-INCOME SENIORS 

 

[Crystal Lake, Illinois, November 1, 2023] — We are thrilled to announce another season of making our local seniors feel loved.   

 

In addition to our returning facilities, we are thrilled to announce the 1st Annual Adopt A Grandparent Holiday 

Program for the seniors residing at the Walden Oaks low income living facility in Woodstock, Illinois. 

 

So many of the seniors in our programs don’t have friends or family and we want them to know that they are not alone or 
forgotten.  This year we expect to reach over 1000 seniors and make holiday wishes come true. 
 
This program provides each participating senior the opportunity to make a list of items they either need or want and may not 
have the financial ability to purchase for themselves.  We then work with the community to fill those wish lists and make 
Christmas magic happen for our participating seniors. 
 
Anyone can Adopt A Grandparent by visiting our online wish lists (filled with the items the seniors have requested and their 

most needed items).  Business, schools, clubs, and groups are encouraged to sign up to hold a collection of gift items too.  

This year’s so-sponsors include Associated Bank, Rotary Club of Crystal Lake Dawnbreakers and Campion Curran Law, P.C. 

 

We welcome you to come out and meet members of our team and some of the seniors participating in our Adopt A 

Grandparent programs.  Taking them back to their childhood and reminding them that they matter is such a wonderful way to 

give back during the holiday season (and all year long). 

 

We are a 100% volunteer 501(c)(3) organization, which means no one earns a salary or compensation for running our group.  

100% of all funds raised go directly to providing our programs.  These programs were created as a way for our family to turn 

the grief of losing both of my parents (just four months apart), into something beautiful and in their honor. 

 

If you would like more information about this program, please email us at help@fisheroutreachgroup.com 

For more information visits us at https://fisheroutreachgroup.com/  

On Facebook at: https://www.facebook.com/FisherOutreachGroup 
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